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Modeling, Design, Construction, and Operation of Power Generators with Solid Oxide
Fuel Cells Jakub Kupecki 2018-12-14 The book summarizes the current state of the
solid oxide fuel cell (SOFC) technology in power generation applications. It
describes the single cells, SOFC stacks, micro-combined heat and power systems,
large-scale stationary power generators and polygeneration units. The principles of
modeling, simulation and controls of power systems with solid oxide fuel cells are
presented and discussed. Authors provide theoretical background of the technology
followed by the essential insights into the integrated power systems. Selected
aspects of the design, construction and operation of power units in range from
single kilowatts to hundreds of kilowatts are presented. Finally, the book reports
the selected studies on prototype systems which have been constructed in Europe. The
book discusses the theoretical and practical aspects of operation of power
generators with solid oxide fuel cells including fabrication of cells, design of
stacks, system modeling, simulation of stationary and non-stationary operation of
systems, fuel preparation and controls.
Vogue x Music Editors of American Vogue 2018-10-30 Vogue has always been on the
cutting edge of popular culture, and Vogue x Music shows us why. Whether they’re
contemporary stars or classic idols, whether they made digital albums or vinyl
records, the world’s most popular musicians have always graced the pages of Vogue.
In this book you’ll find unforgettable portraits of Madonna beside David Bowie,
Kendrick Lamar, and Patti Smith; St. Vincent alongside Debbie Harry, and much more.
Spanning the magazine’s 126 years, this breathtaking book is filled with the work of
acclaimed photographers like Richard Avedon and Annie Leibovitz as well as daring,
music-inspired fashion portfolios from Irving Penn and Steven Klein. Excerpts from
essential interviews with rock stars, blues singers, rappers, and others are
included on nearly every page, capturing exactly what makes each musician so
indelible. Vogue x Music is a testament to star power, and proves that some looks
are as timeless as your favorite albums.
Security Owner's Stock Guide Standard and Poor's Corporation 1999
Google Drive 154 Success Secrets - 154 Most Asked Questions on Google Drive - What
You Need to Know Beverly Patrick 2014-11-21 Google Drive, Better than ever. There
has never been a Google Drive Guide like this. It contains 154 answers, much more
than you can imagine; comprehensive answers and extensive details and references,
with insights that have never before been offered in print. Get the information you
need--fast! This all-embracing guide offers a thorough view of key knowledge and
detailed insight. This Guide introduces what you want to know about Google Drive. A
quick look inside of some of the subjects covered: File sharing - File sync and
sharing services, Windows Live Office - Quota, Google Enterprise, Picasa - Picasa
Web Albums, Industrial Internet - Examples, Google I/O - Day 2, Global navigation
satellite systems - Receivers, Kanban Tool - Main features, Gmail - Storage,

Progress in artificial intelligence - Super-human, Google Docs, Google Drawings,
Google Drive - Data safety and privacy, Google driverless car, WxPython Applications Developed with wxPython, Google Apps for Work, Pier Paolo Pasolini Murder, Google Docs & Spreadsheets - Features, GMail Drive, Google Chrome OS Integrated media player, file manager, Sebastian Thrun - Career, Chromebox - Series
5 550, Autonomous car - Notable projects, Clementine (software) - Features, List of
Google apps for Android, Material Design, Search engine - History, File hosting
service - Personal file storage, Nokia 5233 - Software, Google Docs, Sheets and
Slides, Search engines - History, Google Adwords Express - Discontinued in 2013,
WinZip - Windows, Google Drive - Supported file formats, List of file formats Document, Google Keep, Google Adwords Express - Hardware, MindMup, Google Docs,
Sheets and Slides - Features, Sundar Pichai, 2010s - Transport, IGoogle Decommission, Polaris Office, Google Docs, Sheets and Slides - History, and much
more...
Competition Law and Policy in the EU and UK Barry J. Rodger 2014-09-19 Competition
Law and Policy in the EU and UK provides a focused guide to the main provisions and
policies at issue in the EU and UK, including topics such as enforcement, abuse of
dominance, anti-competitive agreements, cartels, mergers, and market investigations.
The book’s contents are tailored to cover all major topics in competition law
teaching, and the authors’ clear and accessible writing style offers an engaging and
easy to follow overview of the subject for course use. The fifth edition provides a
full update for this well-established title, presenting and contextualising the
impact of key cases, as well as changes to enforcement practice, and at a
legislative and institutional level. There are new, separate chapters in this
edition on private enforcement and UK market investigations to reflect the
increasing significance of these key areas of competition law practice. Competition
Law and Policy in the EU and UK integrates useful pedagogical features to help
clarify topics and reinforce important points: chapter overviews and summaries
highlight the key points to take away from each chapter to structure student
learning discussion questions facilitate self-testing and seminar discussions of the
major issues covered in each chapter, to help reinforce understanding of these
topics further reading lists additional resources in order to guide research and
develop subject knowledge a new glossary provides succinct explanations of
competition law terminology, ideal for those studying the topic for the first time
Clear, focused and student-friendly, this title offers a comprehensive resource for
students taking competition law courses, and is supported online by updates to the
law offered on Angus MacCulloch’s blog, Who’s Competing
(http://whoscompeting.wordpress.com/).
OphthoBook Timothy Root 2009-07-01 OphthoBook is the printed version of the amazing
OphthoBook.com online book and video series. The combination of this text, along
with the online video lectures, creates the most informative and easy-to-understand
ophthalmology review ever written. It is geared toward medical students, optometry
students, and non-ophthalmologists who want to learn more about the eye without
getting bogged down with mindless detail. The book is broken down into ten chapters:
1. Eye History 2. Anatomy 3. Glaucoma 4. Retina 5. Infection 6. Neuroophthalmology
7. Pediatric Ophthalmology 8. Trauma 9. Optics 10. Lens and Cataract Each chapter
also includes "pimp questions" you might be asked in a clinic. Also, an entire
chapter of ophthalmology board-review questions, flashcards, and eye abbreviations.
Perhaps most useful, each chapter corresponds to the 20-minute video lectures
viewable at OphthoBook.com. And lots of fun cartoons!
Tasty Fall Cooking Gooseberry Patch 2017-06-01 Autumn is filled to the brim with
reasons to get together with family & friends. Scrumptious tried & true recipes to
suit every occasion...shared by home cooks from across the country. Both new recipes
and old favorites with a twist.
Cover Girls T. D. Jakes 2008-11-16 This compelling novel follows four women as they

learn to balance children, estranged husbands, boyfriends, and problems at work
through their faith in God. Michelle, Tonya, Mrs. Judson, and Miz Ida. AfricanAmerican, white, rich, poor -- they seemingly have nothing in common. Yet every day
they face the complex realities of twenty-first-century urban life as they try to
balance their needs with their belief in God. Through the course of a year, these
women must come to terms with the past, discover their true identities, and
recognize the unexpected miracles that reveal God's all-encompassing love. These
four women entertain us and invite us to join in their lives. As they welcome us,
they also introduce us to the men in their lives. The men play supporting roles,
adding color and zest to the lives of the Cover Girls. Bishop Jakes knows the
struggles real women encounter and the losses that make it difficult to face the
future. He brings compassionate insight and deep wisdom to this novel and proves
that he is not only a gifted preacher, but a born storyteller.
Empirical Methods in Natural Language Generation Emiel Krahmer 2010-09-09 Natural
language generation (NLG) is a subfield of natural language processing (NLP) that is
often characterized as the study of automatically converting non-linguistic
representations (e.g., from databases or other knowledge sources) into coherent
natural language text. In recent years the field has evolved substantially. Perhaps
the most important new development is the current emphasis on data-oriented methods
and empirical evaluation. Progress in related areas such as machine translation,
dialogue system design and automatic text summarization and the resulting awareness
of the importance of language generation, the increasing availability of suitable
corpora in recent years, and the organization of shared tasks for NLG, where
different teams of researchers develop and evaluate their algorithms on a shared,
held out data set have had a considerable impact on the field, and this book offers
the first comprehensive overview of recent empirically oriented NLG research.
InfoWorld 1997-06-30 InfoWorld is targeted to Senior IT professionals. Content is
segmented into Channels and Topic Centers. InfoWorld also celebrates people,
companies, and projects.
Improving office efficiency
Integration Throughout and Beyond the Enterprise Ian Heritage 2014-04-18 Throughout
the history of the IT industry, integration has been an important part of most
projects. Whether it is integration of transactions, data, or processes, each has
challenges and associated patterns and antipatterns. In an age of mobile devices,
social networks, and cloud services, and big data analytics, integration is more
important than ever, but the scope of the challenge for IT projects has changed.
Partner APIs, social networks, physical sensors and devices, all of these and more
are important sources of capability or insight. It is no longer sufficient to
integrate resources under control of the enterprise, because many important
resources are in the ecosystem beyond enterprise boundaries. With this as the basic
tenet, we address these questions: What are the current integration patterns that
help enterprises become and remain competitive? How do you choose when to use which
pattern? What is the topology for a "composable business"? And how do you accelerate
the process of implementation through intelligent choice of supporting integration
middleware? This IBM® Redbooks® publication guides integration practitioners and
architects in choosing integration patterns and technologies.
EU Competition Law Volume II: Mergers and Acquisitions Jones, Christopher
2021-12-14 This book is a Claeys and Casteels title, now formally part of Edward
Elgar Publishing. With extensive updating in the decade since the publication of the
second edition, and written by the key Commission and European Court officials in
this area, as well as leading practitioners, the third edition of this unique title
provides meticulous and exhaustive coverage of EU Merger Law.
Radio Frequency and Microwave Electronics Illustrated Matthew M. Radmanesh 2001
Foreword by Dr. Asad Madni, C. Eng., Fellow IEEE, Fellow IEE Learn the fundamentals
of RF and microwave electronics visually, using many thoroughly tested, practical

examples RF and microwave technology are essential throughout industry and to a
world of new applications-in wireless communications, in Direct Broadcast TV, in
Global Positioning System (GPS), in healthcare, medical and many other sciences.
Whether you're seeking to strengthen your skills or enter the field for the first
time, Radio Frequency and Microwave Electronics Illustrated is the fastest way to
master every key measurement, electronic, and design principle you need to be
effective. Dr. Matthew Radmanesh uses easy mathematics and a highly graphical
approach with scores of examples to bring about a total comprehension of the
subject. Along the way, he clearly introduces everything from wave propagation to
impedance matching in transmission line circuits, microwave linear amplifiers to
hard-core nonlinear active circuit design in Microwave Integrated Circuits (MICs).
Coverage includes: A scientific framework for learning RF and microwaves easily and
effectively Fundamental RF and microwave concepts and their applications The
characterization of two-port networks at RF and microwaves using S-parameters Use of
the Smith Chart to simplify analysis of complex design problems Key design
considerations for microwave amplifiers: stability, gain, and noise Workable
considerations in the design of practical active circuits: amplifiers, oscillators,
frequency converters, control circuits RF and Microwave Integrated Circuits (MICs)
Novel use of "live math" in circuit analysis and design Dr. Radmanesh has drawn upon
his many years of practical experience in the microwave industry and educational
arena to introduce an exceptionally wide range of practical concepts and design
methodology and techniques in the most comprehensible fashion. Applications include
small-signal, narrow-band, low noise, broadband and multistage transistor
amplifiers; large signal/high power amplifiers; microwave transistor oscillators,
negative-resistance circuits, microwave mixers, rectifiers and detectors, switches,
phase shifters and attenuators. The book is intended to provide a workable knowledge
and intuitive understanding of RF and microwave electronic circuit design. Radio
Frequency and Microwave Electronics Illustrated includes a comprehensive glossary,
plus appendices covering key symbols, physical constants, mathematical
identities/formulas, classical laws of electricity and magnetism, Computer-AidedDesign (CAD) examples and more. About the Web Site The accompanying web site has an
"E-Book" containing actual design examples and methodology from the text, in
Microsoft Excel environment, where files can easily be manipulated with fresh data
for a new design.
Cognitive Radio Networks Kwang-Cheng Chen 2009-03-30 Giving a basic overview of the
technologies supporting cognitive radio this introductory-level text follows a
logical approach, starting with the physical layer and concluding with applications
and general issues. It provides a background to advances in the field of cognitive
radios and a new exploration of how these radios can work together as a network.
Cognitive Radio Networks starts with an introduction to the fundamentals of wireless
communications, introducing technologies such as OFDM & MIMO. It moves onto cover
software defined radio and explores and contrasts wireless, cooperative and
cognitive networks and communications. Spectrum sensing, medium access control and
network layer design are examined before the book concludes by covering the topics
of trusted cognitive radio networks and spectrum management. Unique in providing a
brief but clear tutorial and reference to cognitive radio networks this book is a
single reference, written at the appropriate level for newcomers as well as
providing an encompassing text for those with more knowledge of the subject. One of
the first books to provide a systematic description of cognitive radio networks
Provides pervasive background knowledge including both wireless communications and
wireless networks Written by leading experts in the field Full network stack
investigation
Business Intelligence and Modelling Damianos P. Sakas 2021-01-31 This book
highlights interdisciplinary insights, latest research results, and technological
trends in Business Intelligence and Modelling in fields such as: Business

Intelligence, Business Transformation, Knowledge Dissemination & Implementation,
Modeling for Logistics, Business Informatics, Business Model Innovation, Simulation
Modelling, E-Business, Enterprise & Conceptual Modelling, etc. The book is divided
into eight sections, grouping emerging marketing technologies together in a close
examination of practices, problems and trends. The chapters have been written by
researchers and practitioners that demonstrate a special orientation in Strategic
Marketing and Business Intelligence. This volume shares their recent contributions
to the field and showcases their exchange of insights.
The PC Engineer's Reference Book Phil Croucher 1996
Towards a European Contract Law Reiner Schulze 2011-08-29
Mood Mapping Liz Miller 2010-03-05 Mood mapping simply involves plotting how you
feel against your energy levels, to determine your current mood. Dr Liz Miller then
gives you the tools you need to lift your low mood, so improving your mental health
and wellbeing. Dr Miller developed this technique as a result of her own diagnosis
of bipolar disorder (manic depression), and of overcoming it, leading her to seek
ways to improve the mental health of others. This innovative book illustrates: * The
Five Keys to Moods: learn to identify the physical or emotional factors that affect
your moods * The Miller Mood Map: learn to visually map your mood to increase selfawareness * Practical ways to implement change to alleviate low mood Mood mapping is
an essential life skill; by giving an innovative perspective to your life, it
enables you to be happier, calmer and to bring positivity to your own life and to
those around you. ‘A gloriously accessible read from a truly unique voice’ Mary
O’Hara, Guardian ‘It’s great to have such accessible and positive advice about our
moods, which, after all, govern everything we do. I love the idea of MoodMapping’ Dr
Phil Hammond ‘Can help you find calm and take the edge off your anxieties’ Evening
Standard ‘MoodMapping is a fantastic tool for managing your mental health and taking
control of your life’ Jonathan Naess, Founder of Stand to Reason
Stock Guide 2010
World Trade Report 2014 World Trade Organization 2014-07-31 The World Trade Report
is an annual publication that aims to deepen understanding about trends in trade,
trade policy issues and the multilateral trading system. Each year, a new aspect of
world trade is analyzed in detail. The World Trade Report 2014 looks at four major
trends that have changed the relationship between trade and development since the
start of the millennium: the economic rise of developing economies, the growing
integration of global production through supply chains, the higher prices for
agricultural goods and natural resources, and the increasing interdependence of the
world economy.
Inside Symbian SQL Ivan Litovski 2010-02-18 This is the definitive guide for
Symbian C++ developers looking to use Symbian SQL in applications or system
software. Since Symbian SQL and SQLite are relatively new additions to the Symbian
platform, Inside Symbian SQL begins with an introduction to database theory and
concepts, including a Structured Query Language (SQL) tutorial. Inside Symbian SQL
also provides a detailed overview of the Symbian SQL APIs. From the outset, you will
“get your hands dirty” writing Symbian SQL code. The book includes snippets and
examples that application developers can immediately put to use to get started
quickly. For device creators and system software developers, Inside Symbian SQL
offers a unique view into the internals of the implementation and a wealth of
practical advice on how to make best and most efficient use of the Symbian SQL
database. Several case studies are presented – these are success stories 'from the
trenches', written by Symbian engineers. Special Features: The book assumes no prior
knowledge of databases Includes detailed and approachable explanations of database
concepts Easy to follow SQL tutorial with SQLite examples Unique view into the
Symbian SQL internals Troubleshooting section with solutions to common problems
Written by the Symbian engineers who implemented SQLite on Symbian, with more than
40 years combined Symbian C++ experience, this book is for anyone interested in

finding out more about using a database on Symbian.
Future U.S. Workforce for Geospatial Intelligence National Research Council
2013-04-28 We live in a changing world with multiple and evolving threats to
national security, including terrorism, asymmetrical warfare (conflicts between
agents with different military powers or tactics), and social unrest. Visually
depicting and assessing these threats using imagery and other geographicallyreferenced information is the mission of the National Geospatial-Intelligence Agency
(NGA). As the nature of the threat evolves, so do the tools, knowledge, and skills
needed to respond. The challenge for NGA is to maintain a workforce that can deal
with evolving threats to national security, ongoing scientific and technological
advances, and changing skills and expectations of workers. Future U.S. Workforce for
Geospatial Intelligence assesses the supply of expertise in 10 geospatial
intelligence (GEOINT) fields, including 5 traditional areas (geodesy and geophysics,
photogrammetry, remote sensing, cartographic science, and geographic information
systems and geospatial analysis) and 5 emerging areas that could improve geospatial
intelligence (GEOINT fusion, crowdsourcing, human geography, visual analytics, and
forecasting). The report also identifies gaps in expertise relative to NGA's needs
and suggests ways to ensure an adequate supply of geospatial intelligence expertise
over the next 20 years.
Emotionally Durable Design Jonathan Chapman 2015-04-10 Emotionally Durable Design
presents counterpoints to our ‘throwaway society’ by developing powerful design
tools, methods and frameworks that build resilience into relationships between
people and things. The book takes us beyond the sustainable design field’s
established focus on energy and materials, to engage the underlying psychological
phenomena that shape patterns of consumption and waste. In fluid and accessible
writing, the author asks: why do we discard products that still work? He then moves
forward to define strategies for the design of products that people want to keep for
longer. Along the way we are introduced to over twenty examples of emotional
durability in smart phones, shoes, chairs, clocks, teacups, toasters, boats and
other material experiences. Emotionally Durable Design transcends the prevailing
doom and gloom rhetoric of sustainability discourse, to pioneer a more hopeful,
meaningful and resilient form of material culture. This second edition features pullout quotes, illustrated product examples, a running glossary and comprehensive stand
firsts; this book can be read cover to cover, or dipped in-and-out of. It is a
daring call to arms for professional designers, educators, researchers and students
from in a range of disciplines from product design to architecture; framing an
alternative genre of design that reduces the consumption and waste of resources by
increasing the durability of relationships between people and things.
Best IPhone Apps Josh Clark 2009-06-30 Presents a guide to the apps that are
available for the iPhone and iPod Touch.
Symbian OS Internals Jane Sales 2005-12-13 Take a look inside Symbian OS with an
under-the-hood view of Symbian's revolutionary new real-time smartphone kernel
Describes the functioning of the new real-time kernel, which will become ubiquitious
on Symbian OS phones in the next 5-10 years Will benefit the base-porting engineer
by providing a more solid understanding of the OS being ported Contains an in-depth
explanation of how Symbian OS drivers work. Device drivers have changed considerably
with the introduction of a single code - this book helps those converting them to
the new kernel The book has broad appeal and is relevant to all who work with
Symbian OS at a low level, whatever Symbian OS they are targeting Written by the
engineers who actually designed and built the real-time kernel
Supply Chain Management Stanley E. Fawcett 2014-06-27 This is the eBook of the
printed book and may not include any media, website access codes, or print
supplements that may come packaged with the bound book. For undergraduate or MBA
courses in Supply Chain Management. Supply Chain Management: From Vision to
Implementation takes a strategic, managerial, and cross-functional view of supply

chain management, enabling managers to participate in the vision and implementation
of world-class supply chain networks. To achieve this, the text introduces a Supply
Chain Roadmap process model as a guiding framework for designing and implementing
integrated supply chains. Readers gain the knowledge and analytical tools to perform
analysis and act as change agents within their organizations.
Measurement Systems and Sensors, Second Edition Waldemar Nawrocki 2016-01-01 This
thoroughly updated and expanded second edition is an authoritative resource on
industrial measurement systems and sensors, with particular attention given to
temperature, stress, pressure, acceleration, and liquid flow sensors. This edition
includes new and expanded chapters on wireless measuring systems and measurement
control and diagnostics systems in cars. Moreover, the book introduces new, costeffective measurement technology utilizing www servers and LAN computer networks - a
topic not covered in any other resource. Coverage of updated wireless measurement
systems and wireless GSM/LTE interfacing make this book unique, providing in-depth,
practical knowledge. Professionals learn how to connect an instrument to a computer
or tablet while reducing the time for collecting and processing measurement data.
This hands-on reference presents digital temperature sensors, demonstrating how to
design a monitoring system with multipoint measurements. From computer-based
measuring systems, electrical thermometers and pressure sensors, to conditioners,
crate measuring systems, and virtual instruments, this comprehensive title offers
engineers the details they need for their work in the field.
Turkish Competition Law Gönenç Gürkaynak 2021-11-24 Gönenç Gürkaynak illuminates
the entirety of Turkish competition law in the first such treatise of its kind,
spanning across the historical roots of legislation, policy, and institutions, to
substantive aspects, enforcement, and procedure. All components of the law are
individually discussed, with extensive references to essential case law that are
further enriched by the author's vast experience in the field. The book provides a
comprehensive and in-depth analysis of the competition law regime in Turkey, against
the backdrop of the country's international commitments, as well as recent
amendments to the law. The book is an essential guide for practitioners and
academics alike, and for all interested in the future of Turkish competition law in
a globalized economy. For its comparative analysis and insights, it is of value to
the entire competition community.
Recycling of Lithium-Ion Batteries Arno Kwade 2017-12-12 This book addresses
recycling technologies for many of the valuable and scarce materials from spent
lithium-ion batteries. A successful transition to electric mobility will result in
large volumes of these. The book discusses engineering issues in the entire process
chain from disassembly over mechanical conditioning to chemical treatment. A
framework for environmental and economic evaluation is presented and recommendations
for researchers as well as for potential operators are derived.
First 101 Words Highlights Learning 2019-09-24 This oversized lift-the-flap board
book of a child's first 101 words has big, clearly labeled photos of objects in a
baby and toddler's world with an interactive puzzle activity on each spread.
Identifying words and their meanings is an important foundational step in language
development for babies and toddlers, and Highlights brings Fun with a Purpose® into
this essential learning. Babies will love looking at and naming the photos in this
sturdy book, while toddlers and parents will enjoy the lift-the-flap questions and
answers that help them find the cute red bird hidden on each spread.
The Symbian OS Architecture Sourcebook Ben Morris 2007-04-30 The current Symbian
Press list focuses very much on the small scale features of Symbian OS in a
programming context. The Architecture Sourcebook is different. It's not a how-to
book, it's a 'what and why' book. And because it names names as it unwinds the
design decisions which have shaped the OS, it is also a 'who' book. It will show
where the OS came from, how it has evolved to be what it is, and provide a simple
model for understanding what it is, how it is put together, and how to interface to

it and work with it. It will also show why design decision were made, and will bring
those decisions to life in the words of Symbian's key architects and developers,
giving an insider feel to the book as it weaves the "inside story" around the
architectural presentation. The book will describe the OS architecture in terms of
the Symbian system model. It will show how the model breaks down the system into
parts, what role the parts play in the system, how the parts are architected, what
motivates their design, and how the design has evolved through the different
releases of the system. Key system concepts will be described; design patterns will
be explored and related to those from other operating systems. The unique features
of Symbian OS will be highlighted and their motivation and evolution traced and
described. The book will include a substantial reference section itemising the OS
and its toolkit at component level and providing a reference entry for each
component.
The 9th Symbol LaZealtrice Hall-Powell 2011-11-24 Rose is a princess, a Cinder, and
half-human. She is the last one born of her kind, and on her twenty-first birthday,
she must enter the woods and travel to find her Prince, as her sisters did before
her. ". . . And we will all dance at the Grand Ball," her sisters would always say.
But the Human servants are keeping a secret that could prevent the Cinders from
reaching their Happily Ever After....Hidden in Rose's dreams and vision are the
answers of the past between Cinders and Humans, and she is quickly running out of
time trying to solve their hidden messages. She knows the answer lies in her first
clue--identifying an animal she has never seen before--that persistent vision of a
furry white animal, holding a gold metal object and exclaiming, "Oh dear! Oh dear! I
shall be too late!"
Official Congressional Directory United States. Congress 1952
Drawing Giovanni Civardi 2010 Offers instructions on the techniques of drawing
portraits, clothed figures, hands and feet, scenery, and nudes, along with a primer
on the importance of light and shade.
Mobile Messaging Technologies and Services Gwenaël Le Bodic 2005-07-08 Building on
the success of the first edition, Mobile Messaging Technologies and Services offers
extensive new and revised material based upon the latest research and industry
developments. While early implementations targeted person-to-person messaging, MMS
has now evolved to facilitate such requirements as the mass delivery of timesensitive messages for content-to-person messaging. This Second Edition exploits the
technical maturity of MMS as it is poised to generate a wealth of new business
opportunities across the mobile communications sector. The author provides the
fundamental technical background required for SMS, EMS and MMS, and supports this
with industry cutting-edge developments. ? Contains a revised section on the
fundamentals of MMS, including an updated section on GPRS to explain current
commercial implementations such as GRX applications. ? Presents the latest
developments in MMS standardization, including the design of synchronized multimedia
integration language (SMIL) presentations, Digital Rights Management (DRM),
transcoding techniques, postcard service and support of advanced multimedia formats.
? Describes the processes for standardizing telecommunications services and
technologies (3GPP, OMA, GSM Association, IETF and W3C). ? Provides updated sections
on SMS, EMS and heavily revised coverage of the developments in MMS, including MMS
interworking and the forthcoming MMS version 1.3. This resource will be invaluable
for application developers, manufacturers, operators and content providers involved
in the design and deployment of messaging services. It will also be of interest to
practitioners involved in the process of standardizing telecommunications services
and technologies. Postgraduate students and researchers will benefit from having
access to state-of-the-art findings backed by numerous illustrative real-world
examples. Includes a companion website featuring information on relevant standards,
available phones and developers’ resources.
Animals and their Relation to Gods, Humans and Things in the Ancient World Raija

Mattila 2019-03-11 While Human-Animal Studies is a rapidly growing field in modern
history, studies on this topic that focus on the Ancient World are few. The present
volume aims at closing this gap. It investigates the relation between humans,
animals, gods, and things with a special focus on the structure of these categories.
An improved understanding of the ancient categories themselves is a precondition for
any investigation into the relation between them. The focus of the volume lies on
the Ancient Near East, but it also provides studies on Ancient Greece, Asia Minor,
Mesoamerica, the Far East, and Arabia.
PC Magazine 1997-08
Mobile 3D Graphics Kari Pulli 2007-11-19 Graphics and game developers must learn to
program for mobility. This book will teach you how. "This book - written by some of
the key technical experts...provides a comprehensive but practical and easily
understood introduction for any software engineer seeking to delight the consumer
with rich 3D interactive experiences on their phone. Like the OpenGL ES and M3G
standards it covers, this book is destined to become an enduring standard for many
years to come." - Lincoln Wallen, CTO, Electronic Arts, Mobile “This book is an
escalator, which takes the field to new levels. This is especially true because the
text ensures that the topic is easily accessible to everyone with some background in
computer science...The foundations of this book are clear, and the authors are
extremely knowledgeable about the subject. - Tomas Akenine-Möller, bestselling
author and Professor of Computer Science at Lund University "This book is an
excellent introduction to M3G. The authors are all experienced M3G users and
developers, and they do a great job of conveying that experience, as well as plenty
of practical advice that has been proven in the field." - Sean Ellis, Consultant
Graphics Engineer, ARM Ltd The exploding popularity of mobile computing is
undeniable. From cell phones to portable gaming systems, the global demand for
multifunctional mobile devices is driving amazing hardware and software
developments. 3D graphics are becoming an integral part of these ubiquitous devices,
and as a result, Mobile 3D Graphics is arguably the most rapidly advancing area of
the computer graphics discipline. Mobile 3D Graphics is about writing real-time 3D
graphics applications for mobile devices. The programming interfaces explained and
demonstrated in this must-have reference enable dynamic 3D media on cell phones, GPS
systems, portable gaming consoles and media players. The text begins by providing
thorough coverage of background essentials, then presents detailed hands-on
examples, including extensive working code in both of the dominant mobile APIs,
OpenGL ES and M3G. C/C++ and Java Developers, graphic artists, students, and
enthusiasts would do well to have a programmable mobile phone on hand to try out the
techniques described in this book. The authors, industry experts who helped to
develop the OpenGL ES and M3G standards, distill their years of accumulated
knowledge within these pages, offering their insights into everything from sound
mobile design principles and constraints, to efficient rendering, mixing 2D and 3D,
lighting, texture mapping, skinning and morphing. Along the way, readers will
benefit from the hundreds of included tips, tricks and caveats. Written by experts
at Nokia whose workshops at industry conferences are blockbusters The programs used
in the examples are featured in thousands of professional courses each year
The Bios Companion Phil Croucher 2001 This text describes the functions that the
BIOS controls and how these relate to the hardware in a PC. It covers the CMOS and
chipset set-up options found in most common modern BIOSs. It also features tables
listing error codes needed to troubleshoot problems caused by the BIOS.
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